
Title of Message Release of GCE O Level Results 2023 

Message 
 
[To be sent out on 
8 Jan (Mon)] 

Dear 4E3 / 4E4 / 4E5 / 4E6 / 5A1 students 
 
The 2023 GCE O Level Results will be released on 11 Jan (Thurs), 2.00 PM. 
 
All 4E5N students are strongly encouraged to return to school to receive their results, as 
the school will brief them on their post-secondary applications. 
 
Here are some important details to note: 
a. Reporting time: 1.30 PM 
b. Reporting venue: School Hall 
c. Attire & Grooming: Student should be in full school uniform and adhere to school rules 

on grooming. Inappropriately attired students will be denied entry into the school. 
d. All students are required to complete the following prior to receiving their results –  

• Settle all outstanding school / examination fees at the General Office 

• Settle all outstanding library fines / return all library books at the School Library 
e. Parents / guardians may accompany their child / ward to collect their results 
f. Students or parents / guardians who are unwell should seek medical attention and 

should not return to school to collect their results.  
g. Students who are unable to collect their results in school may appoint a proxy to collect 

hardcopy of result and/or certificates (& other docs) on their behalf - to inform HTs by 
10 Jan (Wed) 12.00 PM and produce relevant documents (e.g. NRIC) for school's 
verification. 

h. With regard to your child’s / ward’s post-secondary applications, here are some 
important dates to note: 

• JAE application period: 11 Jan, Thurs (4.00 PM) – 16 Jan, Tues (4.00 PM), via 
www.moe.gov.sg/jae [Release of posting results: 1 Feb (Thurs)] 

• Students posted to JC / MI are to report on 2 Feb (Fri) 

• Please refer to the JAE course types and details (https://www.moe.gov.sg/post-
secondary/admissions/jae) for more information. 

i. To assist parents / guardians in providing social and emotional support to your child 
/ ward, please refer to the following link and the attached guide: 

• https://go.gov.sg/selresforparents   
j. To assist your child / ward in making informed decisions, the school will provide 1-1 

Education and Career Guidance counselling for students upon request, after the 
release of the GCE O Level results. Please also encourage your child / ward to explore 
potential post-secondary options and career pathways via the following websites:  

• MySkillsFuture: https://www.go.gov.sg/mysfsec 

• What’s Next: https://go.gov.sg/whats-next-olevel 
 

 

http://www.moe.gov.sg/jae
https://www.moe.gov.sg/post-secondary/admissions/jae
https://www.moe.gov.sg/post-secondary/admissions/jae
https://go.gov.sg/selresforparents
https://www.go.gov.sg/mysfsec
https://go.gov.sg/whats-next-olevel



	attachment_O-Level Info Sheet for Parents

